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Congratulations to Hannah Erickson.

Please join me in welcoming Hannah to our Front Desk Supervisory team.

Hannah has been with the Resort for a few years now, beginning her journey in
F&B. She proved to have wonderful customer service skills, dedication to the
job, and desire to assist every guest. Hannah quickly showed desire to move up
the Front Desk ladder. When the position became available, she proved to be a
wonderful candidate. With her empathy, and upbeat personality, we are sure to
have a successful Winter with her on the team. Hannah picked up on operations
and systems exceptionally quickly and we are certain she will do the same as a
Supervisor.

Since moving to the desk, Hannah has impressed us with her Raised Jay
attitude, drive, and positivity. Hannah is full of knowledge, is very dependable,
and we are looking forward to a fun Winter with her on the team.

Hannah, congratulations and thank you for being a part of Jay.

Nicole Provost
Lodging Front Office Manager




